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October Flooding Incident
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SCEMD Public Information Phone Line Now Live
 
COLUMBIA, S.C. (Saturday, October 3, 2015, 2:46 p.m.) – A toll-free telephone line has been established 
for public inquiries associated with the severe weather conditions in the state.
 
Citizens with storm-related questions can call 1-866-246-0133.
 
The Public Information Phone System (PIPS) will operate 24-hours a day while hazardous conditions 
persist.
 
People with life-threatening emergencies should contact 911.
 
For information about state-maintained road conditions, call 1-855-467-2368 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. 
and 7:00 p.m.
 
 
 

-END-
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Derrec Becker
Public Information Coordinator
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from all-hazard 
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events."
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